
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a great week in school and this has been made even better 
with the lovely sunshine. The children have had the opportunity to play 
with the new playground equipment, which has been delightful for them. 
Year Three will be leading our Worship tomorrow, with a special                             
St. Patrick’s theme, parents and carers of children in Year Three are more 
than welcome to join us.  
Have a great weekend, 

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 

Ukraine Appeal                                                                                                                
Thank you so much to everyone who donated goods 
to our collection for Ukraine. We were able to                
donate a large amount of essential items, which will 
help refugees. Thank you to all who volunteered to 
help transporting the items and to Mr Brinza, Dad of 
Eric in Y2, who gave his time up to help us on                 
Tuesday.                                                                       
There will be a non uniform day tomorrow to                          
support the DEC appeal for Ukrainian refugees, this will be a £1 donation 
per child, this can be paid by bank transfer or a £1 donation can be sent     
into school. Thank you for your support.  

 
 

Newsletter No.24    

Leading Parent Partnership Award 
We are currently re– validating our award and although over the last two 
years we have had to work differently, as a school we very much value the 
partnership that we have with parents and carers.  
We have two Little Wandle phonic workshops coming up;  Friday 25th 
March at 9.30am after the Year One Worship  and on Thursday 31st 
March at 1.30pm via TEAMs.  
 
Mother’s Day Gift Shop 
If you would like your child to purchase a gift for Mother’s Day please 
send the payment into school.  
 

NON UNIFORM DAY FRIDAY 18th MARCH—£1 Donation— Thank you  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

90% 95% 93% 

94% 95% 95% 90% 

YN  Maksymilian Berlik 

YR Sienna Richards 

Y1 Poppy-Boe Totney 

Y2 Anaeyah Nicely 

Y3 Jorja-Leigh Mullings 

Y4 Jackson Junior Gould 

Y5 Tilly Considine 

Y6 Jasleen Duhra 

Principal Awards  

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Non—Uniform Day  
Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 
Mother’s Day Gift Shop  

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

6th April  Easter Lunch  
Chocolate Bingo  Event 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
Term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

90%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Gabriele Bijeviciute Megan Lakhanpal 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 


